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Que., Canada.
Macdonald College P.O..

Postal Address:

\

Me GILL UNIVERSITY 
MONTREAL

INSTITUTE OF PARASITOLOGY

Sir Arthur W. Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
MONTREAL.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I enclose, as requested, a copy 
of a letter and memorandum on our proposed 
parasitological survey of the mammals of 
the Hudson Bay - Labrador area, 
will see, much of its success will depend 
on General MacBrian's sympathetic coopera­
tion.

As you

Yours sincerely,
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